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SPORT’S DAY 2017 
KS1 and reception sport’s day is Monday 12th 

June @ 1:00 

KS2 sport’s day is Tuesday 13th June @ 1:00 

Your child’s class teacher will remind your child 
which colour team they are in. They need to 

wear a top of that colour please. 

Please ask your child’s teacher if you need to 
check the colours! Siblings are always in the 

same colour house team. 

Keep your fingers crossed for sunshine! Please 
provide your child with a hat and a bottle of 

water. 

And…..please come along to support! There 
will be a mum’s race and a dad’s race to finish 

each day so get practising! 

 

 

CAKE SALES! 
Friday 9th June ~ Reception 

Friday 16th June ~ Year 6 

Friday 23rd June ~ Year 5 

Friday 30th June ~ Year 4 

Friday 7th July ~ Year 3 

Friday 14th July ~ Year 2 

Please send in homemade cakes ~ or even shop 
bought cakes ~ for our cake sales.  

Cakes will be sold for 30p each. 

All proceeds from the cake sales go straight to the 
class to help pay for summer trips at the end of the 
year or additional fun activities for your children. 
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Time Out Group for Parents! 
 

    
                    

 
 

Parenting is the hardest job in the world          
                          and we could all do with a bit of help and        

             encouragement. 
 
 

 
‘Family Matters York’ is holding a five-session course for parents of 
primary school children giving you “time out” to think about: 

 
❖ helping your child to be happy at home and school 
❖ managing difficult behaviour 
❖ any other issues you may want to discuss! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

To book a place or for any further information please 
contact Helen Atkinson on 07393 147 259 

or email helenatkinson@fmy.org.uk 
 

The course is free to attend thanks to generous funding from York City 
Council. 

 
 
 

When?   Thursdays  15, 22, 29 June 6, 13 July 

Time?      12.45 – 2.45pm 

Where?:    Low Moor Community Centre 
               Bray Road   York   YO10 4JG 
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